
A new Darebin Development 
Contributions Plan 

Council is proposing to introduce a new Development 
Contributions Plan (DCP) which will place a levy on new 
development in Darebin (not including replacement  
dwellings or residential alterations/extensions). 

Funds collected through the levy will 
contribute to the cost of providing 
infrastructure needed for our growing 
community, including roads, paths and 
community facilities.

The DCP is one of the Big Actions in the 
Council Plan 2017-2021.

If you would like to find out more and  
have your say on this proposal, please  
join us for one of our online information 

sessions. Contact Council on 8470 8470  
to register and request an interpreter in 
your language at the information session.

Online DCP Community Information 
Sessions (in English)
 Tuesday  
24 November  
1.00pm-2.00pm

Thursday  
3 December 
5.30pm-6.30pm

For more information and to register 
visit yoursaydarebin.com.au
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